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Press Release No. 1 

News about Amber Enterprises India Limited 

The media had reports that Amber Enterprises looking to demerge electronics division, says 

CNBC-TV18; stock hits all-time high 

The Exchange, in order to verify the accuracy or otherwise of the information reported in the 

media and to inform the market place so that the interest of the investors is safeguarded, has 

written to the company. 

Response from the company is awaited 

 

 

Press Release No. 2 

Clarification by BSL Limited 

Significant increase in volume has been observed in BSL Limited 

The Exchange, in order to ensure that investors have latest relevant information about the 

company and to inform the market place so that the interest of the investors is safeguarded, had 

written to the company on December 23, 2024. 

A copy of the clarification is available on the NSE website (http://www.nseindia.com) under 

(List > Corporate filings > Announcements) 

 

 

Press Release No. 3 

Clarification by Finolex Cables Limited 

Significant increase in volume has been observed in Finolex Cables Limited 

The Exchange, in order to ensure that investors have latest relevant information about the 

company and to inform the market place so that the interest of the investors is safeguarded, has 

written to the company. 

Response from the company is awaited 
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Press Release No. 4 

Clarification by Salzer Electronics Limited 

Significant increase/decrease in price has been observed in Salzer Electronics Limited 

The Exchange, in order to ensure that investors have latest relevant information about the 

company and to inform the market place so that the interest of the investors is safeguarded, had 

written to the company on December 23, 2024. 

A copy of the clarification is available on the NSE website (http://www.nseindia.com) under 

(List > Corporate filings > Announcements) 

 

 

Press Release No. 5 

Clarification by Tata Investment Corporation Limited 

Significant increase in volume has been observed in Tata Investment Corporation Limited 

The Exchange, in order to ensure that investors have latest relevant information about the 

company and to inform the market place so that the interest of the investors is safeguarded, has 

written to the company. 

Response from the company is awaited 

 


